
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter 

 
UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher 
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Date: Friday 28.01.22 

 
This week: 
This week we have: 

 Done lots of assessment tests in all areas of the English and maths curriculum! 
 Looked at features of cathedrals to show how things in them reflect how Christians view God. 
 Made fake blood! 
 Tried (sometimes desperately) to find our own pulse! 
 Created stained glass windows to reflect wonders of our world today and modern day 

achievements. 
 Learnt lots about insects – thanks Professor Stray! 
 P.E d with Harvey, Jason and Laura 
 Played memory games – can’t remember which ones, hahaha! 
 Been very interesting! 

 
It would really help if you look at my challenge on the class page AND did it too as this will really help 
you with English next week. Lots of you have identified the challenge but no one has actually done it. 
Still waiting for quizzes too … 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Homework this week 
For homework this week, I would like the children to complete the appropriate year group work on 
grammar and also multi-function maths. We will be marking these in class next Friday morning. If your 
child has any problems with the homework or needs help, please can they see me as soon as possible and 
I will help them (preferably Monday morning). We have gone over the homework in class in detail and 
discussed strategies to solve different problems. 
Please can you ask your parents to sign your diaries each week and make sure that your contact 
details are accurate. Please remember that you are expected to be reading for at least 15 minutes 
every day at home. Don’t forget to update your book log in school and in your diary. 
 
After half term Year 6 homework will change, please look out for information letter/email from school. 
 

All homework due in Friday 4th February 2022  

 

 Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please 
do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to 
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you 
make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by 
another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the 

circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 
 


